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Dear Representatives, 

I urge you to vote no on SB698. 

There is no evidence whatsoever that law abiding citizens are the perpetrators of gun 

crimes. Adding locations or places where a firearm is not allowed will not change 

anything. The intent of this bill is very shallow and evident, eliminate the second 

amendment. I suggest you research the facts of firearm abuse, you will see 

emotionally confused and unstable young people. Deal with the mental and 

emotional factors of shooters and you will reduce deaths. 

Please vote no on this bill.  


